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Two of our Pre-K girls observing 

their shadows after a lesson on 

shadows and reflections. 
One of our Pre-K friends making a stain 

glass window out of paper for our 

Geometry and Fine Arts lesson.                 Dates to Remember 

  April 7, Skyline Field Day 

  April 11, Hearing Re-Screen 

  April 14, Preschool Picture Day 

  April 14, Parent Night 

  April 25 through 28, Benchmark Testing 

No matter what people tell you words and 

ideas can change the world.  Robin Williams 

Happy spring, hope everyone had a fun 

spring break but now its back to work to fin-

ish the year and make it the best one yet. 

We are getting closer to our promotion cer-

emony, on our school calendar the date says 

Monday, May 23rd, but that date has been 

changed to Friday, May 20th. From 5:00 to 

6:00 p.m. in the gymnasium building 3. We 

are taking enrollments for our summer 

camp starting April 1st. We have a waiting 

list for preschool but we still have openings 

for 6-12 year olds, so please let us know if 

your child will be here this summer. 


